
WEHA BOARD 10/18/23

Call to order 7:01

Last month minutes were approved.

In attendance- Sarah, Bill, Josh, Rob, Andy, Jay, Joey, Jeff, Gary, Jena,Joey O, Kelley and Chris

Rink Updates

Crested Butte

● Rink area getting cleaned up and prepped for winter after the summer construction.
● Exterior bathrooms should be installed by the end of the month.
● They will not be skate compatible at this time.
● Skaters will have access to the Nordic Center.
● Games are on the schedule.
● Turnover of staff but still looking good for the winter.

Gunnison

● Rink is up and running.
● Staff training is ongoing.
● Consulting group helping with lights.
● Working on the bleacher heating element.
● Rubber mats outside will be ready soon with the help of the CB Titans.

ED Notes

● Town of CB and Gunnison continue to support WEHA with no increase in our hourly ice
rate.

● HS Fall hockey going well.
● Working with CHSAA on some exhibition games during break. 12/29 & 30.
● DTP For both squirts and peewees will be B only.
● Durango will bring an A team so the A’s will have games too.
● Mile High Mites was a huge success.
● 7 new refs took the level 1 course.
● School to endorse a skate for free program.
● Scholarship discussion to continue.

Treasury Report

● Overall exceeding budget expectations.
● Adult registrations are strong.
● Sponsorship continues to come in.



Hockey Moms lasagne dinner 5-7:30 Nov 5th.

Skatesgiving sign up is live.

Mountain Select is going well.

Grant writing has been successful and helpful to our budget. We continue to reach out to our
sponsors with thank you notes.

Try hockey for free with a focus on girls, will be on 11/18 @ 9:15. CHSAA is considering girls
hockey for a varsity sport.

Brainstorming ways to make DTP survivable. Lots of competition. How do we compete and
make it better?

Kelley Baer has been helping with social media. Thank you.

Next Meeting Nov. 15 zoom.

Adjourn 8:02


